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Welcome to the 2016 – 2017 
Cypress Head Men’s Golf Association 

 
 
MGA – Presidents Message 2016-2017 
 
To My Fellow MGA members: 
 
I am humbled that you have shown the confidence in me to lead the MGA as 
your president for another year. As I look back on the past year, I am 
grateful to have had the support of such an excellent executive committee, as 
well as numerous volunteers on all of the committees to keep us running 
smoothly. We have worked hard to develop an excellent relationship with 
the management of the Golf Club at Cypress Head, as well as the City of 
Port Orange. I will continue to nurture these relationships as we go forward 
into the next year. 
 
Our “Honor the Police” day at the end of last year was a great success, and it 
has prompted me to set a goal for the next year to pursue additional 
opportunities for recognition of other groups that are important to our 
community. I urge you all to give this some thought and let the executive 
committee know of ideas you may come up with. 
 
Our MGA website continues to be an excellent communication resource for 
us, and I have enlisted the help of one of our talented members to help us to 
improve both the usefulness and aesthetics of the site. If you have any 
thoughts on how we can accomplish this, please don’t hesitate to let us 
know.  
 
On a sad note, we lost one of our valued members this past year, John 
Mahoney, and he will be dearly missed. On the positive side, we have an 
excellent executive committee, competent committee chairs, and hard-
working committees that will help us to continue to make the MGA great.    
 
Thanks again for your support, and let’s have a great 2016 – 2017 season. 
 
Tony Delmonte - President 
 
     


